
Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
With	the	current	public	health	directives	to	close	public	gatherings,	and	the
uncertainty	as	to	the	duration	of	this	decision,	the	Board	of	PACE	Canada	has
decided	to	cancel	the	Strawberry	Social	for	2020.

We	thank	the	Old	Mill	Toronto	for	their	cooperation	in	assisting	us	to	reschedule	to
next	year.

In	the	interim,	we	are	evaluating	other	fundraising	opportunities	and	will	notify	you
once	our	plans	are	finalized.

Together	we	stand	strong	during	these	unsusual	times.

Diana	Burke
President,	PACE	Canada
	

Donations	are	welcome	at	any	time.

Regrettably,	we	have	had	to	cancel	the	event

Donate	now
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